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May 23, 2012 
 
        
DeAnne Tambornino 
1155 Ford Road 
St. Louis Park MN 55416 
 
VIA EMAIL:  de.tambornino@optum.com 
     
Re: Appeal for property at 287 Blair Avenue 
 
Dear Ms. Tambornino: 
 
This is to confirm that on May 22, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 
June 5, 2012 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall & Courthouse.  Inspector Dennis Senty went 
to take photos of the front porch on May 22.  Those photos will be reviewed at the hearing on 
June 5. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Joel Essling (email) 
 Paula Seeley (email) 
 Dennis Senty (email) 
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